
STATE OF CALIFORNIA~HEALTH AND WELFARE A ..... ~CY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

August 3, 1988 

ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 88-96 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: UNITED AUTO WORKERS AND UNITED MINE WORKERS Of AMERICA 
STRIKERS PROVISION REPORT 

REFERENCE: All-County Letter Nos. 87-10, 87-114, 88-65 

On March 23, 1988 the Supreme Court of the United States, in the 
case of the United Auto Workers (UAW) and the United Mine Workers 
of America (UMWA) v. the U.S. Department of Agriculture, upheld 
the strikers provisions of the food Stamp Program regulations. 
As a result of this court decision, County Welfare Departments 
will no longer be required to complete the monthly "UAW/UMWA 
STRIKERS PROVISION REPORT" (Temp 1721). This change is to take 
effect immediately. Please inform all affected workers of this 
change. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please call, 
Anthony Armenta of the Statistical Services Section, at 
(916) 323-4942 or ATSS 473-4942. 

DENNIS J .,/BOYLE 
Deputy Director 
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